
School Newsletter 

Week commencing  

12th July 2024 

This week has been another busy week where we have welcomed parents and 

carers for consultation evenings - where we had a lot of smiles going out of 

the building, which was a joy to see! We've enjoyed transition afternoon, the 

big question afternoon, the ASPIRE Year 6 transition day and received Year 

6s KS2 SATs results - well done everyone for this week! We have loved 

having Miss Sanders back in Maple class and can't wait for another week of events as we 

look to the second to last week of the year! Have a lovely weekend - enjoy all the sporting 

events, or however you're spending your weekend and we'll see you back on Monday! 

Mrs Sanchez Daviu, all of the Aspire Team and Hattie 

Monday 15th  
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  No Clubs  

Tuesday 16th Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

The Last Drawing Club this term 

The Last Film Club this term 

Wednesday 17th Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Years 5 and 6 only: ASPIRE Arts Festival 

The Last Film Club this term 

The Last Board Games Club this term 

Thursday 18th Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Oak Class Performance: Matinee 

Oak Class Performance: Evening 

Friday 19th Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Kingswood Summer Fayre 

Monday 22nd  
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

ASPIRE Olympics at Ulcombe - Active wear all 

day for all pupils. 

Tuesday 23rd 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 

Can you help Friends Of Kingswood? 

The team would really appreciate extra hands to help going forward into the next 

year. FOKS do SO much for all our children and many hands make light work! You 

don’t have to make a huge commitment - could you give your name as a willing 

volunteer for planning and at events? Please let the office know if you can and we’ll 

pass it on or contact FOKS directly. 

What’s on the rest of this term   15/7/2024 - 19/7/2024 



 

 

If you need any wellbeing advice, guidance or support, 

please email wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk 

Website - www.kingswoodkentsch.co.uk                                                                         

School Telephone  - 01622 842674                                                        

Email - office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

Parking - When dropping off or collecting your child 

please park considerately and ensure you are not 

obstructing drives, garages or access to roads.  Please be 

respectful of our neighbours.   

We appreciate your support in this matter. 

Don’t forget coats! 

At this time of the year the 

weather is supposed to be 

gloriously hot … but as we 

know - this year it certainly 

hasn’t been. 

Children are coming in 

without their coats.  

Please do send them in with warm clothes as we do 

as much as we can outdoors and we are finding 

some are getting a bit chilly. 

Many thanks for your help. 

We look forward to 

seeing everyone at 

the Summer Fayre! 

Thursday 19th July 

Please Bring a Carrier Bag to School! 

Parents / carers please send a carrier bag in with your child! 

It’s the time of year to start emptying trays and to get books and everything 

ready to take home on the last day of school.  

Teachers will help the children as to which books are to go home and which 

books are to go with the children to their next class. 

For ALL children: Please tie up long hair! 

If your child, a boy or a girl, has long hair this MUST be 

tied up within the school. This is for safety and has been 

a school rule for some time. Thank you.  

Let The Games Begin! 

We are delighted to announce that this year’s Term 6 Oak class performance will 

be ‘Let the Games Begin!’.  

There will be two performances; the matinee at 2pm and the evening performance 

at 5.15pm. Each performance will last for approximately 1 hour. As we are inviting 

all parents and carers to attend the performance, can we ask that you come to one 

performance only, due to limited space. 

Any second hand uniform? 

If you have any spare uniform your child will no 

longer need, we’d love to receive it in the office. 

Today is the last day you can order from Brigade 

Clothing for delivery before next term. 

All information that is sent home can 

be found on  the school website. 



Facebook Group – we have set up a Facebook group for the 

school to keep everyone up to date with any 

information. Please do join. This is the link to join: 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?

id=61553692398004 

Mornings – The gates open at 8.30am and 

the school day starts at 8.45am. If your child 

isn’t in their classroom by 8.45 they might 

miss the morning register and will need to be 

signed in at reception. We know things 

happen on rare occasions but please do try 

to be earlier than later. Many thanks. 

 

 

Polite Request – Can we please ask that any payments being 

made to the school, by cash or cheque, be handed in to their 

class in an envelope with their 

name, class, amount of money & 

what it is for. There are 

envelopes available at reception.  

Make Up is NOT to be worn in the school for any 

year group.  It isn’t needed and is a distraction for the 
children to be considering cosmetics at a young age. There are 
many years ahead for make up in their lives! :o) 

Reminder: We are a no nut 
school due to children having 
allergies, these include Nutella 
bars. Thank you for your support.  

Parking - When dropping off 

or collecting your child please 

park considerately and 

ensure you are not 

obstructing drives, garages or 

access to roads.  Please be 

respectful of our 

neighbours.  We appreciate 

your support in this matter.   

Black Trainers - A gentle 

reminder that black trainers are 
the school uniform footwear 

and other colours are not to be 

worn. Many thanks. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553692398004
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553692398004

